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We	believe	that	leaving	the	retailers	to	set	their	own	minimum	price	is	not	
working	because	some	of	them	opted	for	zero$,	and	then	the	others	simply	
competed	with	a	very	low	counter	proposal.			
	
The	government	should	set	a	minimum	fair	price	that	reflects	the	intrinsic	value	
of	clean	green	energy	supplying	the	environs	of	the	customer/producer	and	a	
FiT	price	that	rises	comparatively	when	the	cost	of	electricity	from	other	sources	
increases.		Thereafter,	let	market	forces	apply.	
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